
 
NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 
 
ECORODOVIAS INFRAESTRUTURA E LOGÍSTICA S.A. ("Company” or “EcoRodovias”), 
hereby announces that its indirect subsidiary Concessionária Ecovias do Cerrado S.A. ("Ecovias 
do Cerrado”), after fulfilling the contractual obligations, has started collecting tolls at its toll plazas 
P1 in Uberlândia and P2 in Monte Alegre de Minas starting from 00:01 a.m. on November 14, 
2020. Ecovias do Cerrado manages the lot of highways of BR-364/365/GO/MG, on the stretch 
between the intersection with highway BR-060(A) (Jataí/GO) and the intersection with highway 
LMG-479 (Contorno Oeste de Uberlândia/MG), with total length of 437.00 km.  
 
The two toll plazas mentioned above correspond to around 60% of the total traffic at the seven 
toll plazas of Ecovias do Cerrado.  
 
EcoRodovias, recognized for the quality of service and strict compliance with contracts, now 
consolidates its presence in the states of Minas Gerais and Goiás, and will help reduce accidents 
and promote regional development in the states.  
 
EcoRodovias reaffirms its commitment to its obligations as a publicly traded company listed on the 
Novo Mercado segment of B3, and will disclose all and any material information in accordance with 
applicable laws. 
 
 

São Paulo, November 16, 2020 
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